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High Surf  Advisory in Effect  

Beginning Thursday Morning  

and Continuing into Monday for  

Orange County Beaches 
 

The National Weather Service has issued an advisory for high surf  

in the Coastal Orange County area.   4 to 7 feet waves with high  

surf is expected Thursday morning and building 6 to 9 feet by  

Thursday night through Saturday with sets over 12 feet from  

Laguna Beach Southward.  Surf heights slowly subsiding Sunday  

and dropping below 7 feet by Monday afternoon. 

 

High surf expected to affect beaches in the advisory areas   

producing rip currents and localized beach erosion.  Entrance to  

harbors will be very dangerous due to waves washing over jetties 

and breaking waves, everyone should use extra caution.   

 

For current weather conditions or additional information,   

please visit the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration 

online  at: www.NOAA.gov or call (858) 675-8700. 

 

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor  

at (949) 923-2236. 
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